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DATE: June 9,2000 
TO: 
FROM: Division of Legal Services (Christensen) 
RE: 

Division of Records and Reporting 

Docket No. 991486-WS - Investigation into retention of certificated area of Ellis & 
Company, Ltd. (Holiday Mall) by Floralino Properties, Inc. 

Please file the attached letter dated June 7,2000, in the docket file for the above-referenced 
docket. 

PAC/dm 

cc: Division of Regulatory Oversight (Walker, Redemann) 
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~ C F A R L A N E  FERGUSON & MCMULLEN 
A T T O R N E Y S  A N D  C O U N S E L O R S  AT LAW 

BUHR & ASSOCIATES, P.A. 
Post Office Box 1657 
Lutz, Florida 33548-1657 

Re: Docket No. 99-1486-WS 
In Re: Application of Ellis & Company, Ltd. (Holiday Mall) to be deleted from territory 
in Pasco County served by Floralino Properties, Inc. 

Dear Mr. Buhr: 

This i s  to advise that a response to your letterdated May 25,2000, will be forthcoming 
next week. The key decision maker within El l is  & Company who must approve our response 
has, unfortunately, been unavailable due to being out of town on some preplanned travel 
arrangements. 

In the interim, I did not want our silence to be considered as acquiescence. 
A substantive response will be forthcoming as soon as we are able'to confer with the 
appropriate parties. 

Sincerely, 

SWF/ce 

cc: d a t r i c i a  Christiansen 

Susan W. Fox J 


